
 
Town of Rockford July 2022 

Public Hearings 7/6/22  
Town Council will hold two Public   

Hearings on Wednesday, July 6, 2022 

at 7:00pm and 7:10pm at Town Hall.  

The purpose for these hearings will 

be to take public comment on         

Rockford’s request to retain an     

excess levy for fire protection and 

emergency medical services (EMS).  

Town Hall will be closed  

July 4th 

in observance of  

Independence Day.  

 

Fireworks  
All fireworks are prohibited except certain “common” or “safe and 

sane” fireworks. Common fireworks are only allowed from noon on 

July 3rd until midnight on July 4th. Copies of the full ordinance can 

be found on the website at www.rockfordwa.com. Provisions of this 

ordinance notwithstanding, it shall be unlawful to use, explode or 

 detonate fireworks and cap pistols in a careless manner.  

SE Spokane County Fair Cornhole Tournament 
Following the parade on the Saturday of the fair, a Cornhole  

Tournament will take place. There will be a bracket for both adults 

and kids teams. 

Entry fee of $40 for adult teams and $20 for kids teams. 

CASH PRIZES for both brackets!!! 

Registration forms can be found at sespokanecountyfair.com. 

 

MAYOR: Carrie Roecks                                  

COUNCILMEMBERS: Clint Stevenson • Micki Harnois • Tim Fricke • Mark Lonam  

Rockford Town Hall  20 W Emma Street  509-291-4716      M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm  

Open Town Council Position 
Rockford Town Council is accepting applications for vacant Council Position #2.  

“No person shall be eligible to hold an elective office in a town unless he or she is a   

resident and  registered voter in the town” (RCW 35.27.080).  

The person appointed to the position will receive $20/per regular meeting attended. 

Meetings are held twice a month, on the first and third Wednesday of each month at 

7pm at Town Hall. Applicants must attend these meetings on a regular basis. 

Those interested may use the application on the back of this newsletter to apply.        

Applications can be submitted to the Town Clerk at townclerk@rockfordwa.com or by 

dropping off at Town Hall by July 15th. Interviews will be during the regular Town   

Council meeting on July 20, 2022.  

For more information, please call or email during regular business hours. 


